
Maureen Biermann 
Glenwood Springs CO 81601 
 
Board of County Commissioners – Garfield County 
108 8th Street 
Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
 
February 20, 2025 
 
Dear County Commissioners, 
 
I am writing to express my interest in the open Glenwood Springs area vacancy on the 
Garfield County Public Library Board of Trustees. 
 
As a mother of two school-aged children, an active community member, educator, and 
regular library patron, I believe I can be of service to the Garfield County Libraries. I have 
many years of experience working with all ages in the education sector and have served 
locally as a volunteer on a pre-school board of directors, on public school advisory boards 
and taskforces, and as a leader in the arts and local scouting troops. I am an author and I 
have experience working in a library setting, and a strong commitment to making our 
libraries places where all can feel safe and welcome.  
 
I was glad to be able to share my perspectives on library function and leadership at the first 
round of interviews, and I appreciated the positive endorsement of interest from 
Commissioner Jankovsky. I look forward to having another opportunity to share my skillset 
and interests in the next round of interviews. As an educator, a community member, and a 
mother, I feel strongly that our Library District deserves a strong Board of Trustees that 
listens to all members of our community. 
 
Thank you, sincerely, 
 
Maureen Biermann 
 
 


